
 

    1/2 

 

  
 
 

 

Ref: CIG 014/2018 

 

    March 12th, 2018 

 

Subject :   Late submission of consolidated financial statement for the year  

        ended December 31st, 2017  

To :   President, 
         The Stock Exchange of Thailand   

   

The Stock Exchange of Thailand requires listed companies to submit 

consolidated financial statements for the year ended December 31st, 2017 within 2 

months. 

As the Company cannot complete the consolidated financial statement for 

the year ended December 31st, 2017 on March 9th, 2018 as the Company has 

informed the Stock Exchange of Thailand, the Company will submit both the 

English and Thai versions of consolidated financial statements for the year ended 

December 31st, 2017 by March 14th, 2018. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.    

 

 

  Yours Sincerely, 

       C.I. Group Public Company Limited 

 

 

 

          (Mr. Sawai Chatchairungruang)  

                    Managing Director 


